
Gentlepersons: 
 
I've been a resident of Litchfield since 1985.  Then water was suppled by an 
independent water company and the water quality was much better then after 
Pennichuck took over supplying water.  Also the rate increases have become more 
frequent and to the point of near outrageous.  Please review this latest request with 
great care - I've been retired for 20 years and finding finances getting more difficult. 
 
Thank You  
John Wohlwend 
 


